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Subject: An update on Parcels delivered to 76 Canning Street, North Melbourne 

FYI 

From: s 47 E(c) 
Sent: Saturday, 11 July 2020 6:32 PM 

Subject: An update on Parcels delivered to 76 Canning Street, North Melbourne 

FYI - call me tomorrow if you want otherwise I'll buzz you Monday. 

From: s 47 E(c) 
Sent: • I I • J I J 020 6:31 PM 
To: alex.jones@onenationhq.com.au; office@onenationhq.com.au 

Subject: An update on Parcels delivered to 76 Canning Street, North Melbourne 

Hello Alex, 

We have been advised that 114 parcels (the Parcels) addressed to 114 apartments at 76 Canning 

Street, North Melbourne (the Building) have been delivered to the Building but not distributed to 
the apartments (the Addressees). The sender of the Parcels is identified as Pauline Hanson's One 

Nation. 

We understand that the Parcels were properly delivered by Australia Post on Thursday morning, in 

accordance with the arrangements in place under lock down restrictions. Specifically, the Parcels 

were delivered to the Command Post Foyer at the Building. 

Subsequent to delivery, the City of Melbourne (as relevant authority) has apparently decided not to 

distribute the Parcels to the Addressees, on the basis of concerns they hold regarding their contents. 

We have been liaising with the City of Melbourne through the course of today. 

Despite our approaches, the City of Melbourne is not prepared to distribute the Parcels as 

addressed. We are advised by the City of Melbourne that they have referred their concerns to the 
Australian Federal Police (AFP) for consideration. Naturally, we have to be respectful of the AF P's 

role. 

The City of Melbourne has indicated an intention to return the Parcels to Australia Post. 

Assuming the Parcels are returned to Australia Post, I am seeking your instructions on how you 

would like Australia Post to handle these items. In particular, would you prefer that the items be 

returned or to wait for further developments (e.g. for the AFP to complete their consideration)? 

Please let me know if you have any queries. 

Kindest regards, 

II 
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